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 My name is Jarelly Leandro. I am pleased to run for the Delegate position again in the Orange 
County Section of PECG. I joined Caltrans in 2019 and became a member of PECG shortly after. My 
education includes degrees in B.S. and M.S. in Civil Engineering from California State University of 
Long Beach (CSULB). Prior to joining Caltrans, I worked in the private sector for one year.  
 
Since June 2021, I have been actively engaged with the STEM committee, collaborating with fellow 
members to promote STEM activities among students. Without the support of PECG, we would 
not be able to engage diverse communities and inspire upcoming generations to pursue careers in 
STEM. I am eager to deepen my involvement with PECG as a Delegate within the Orange County 
Section. I look forward to learning more about the PECG organizational structure and the current 
board members. If elected, I am committed to diligently addressing all members’ issues and 
concerns, ensuring comprehensive representation. 
  


